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Tuesday 6 August 2019 
 

Griffith Base Hospital Redevelopment construction update 
 

Enabling works are underway for the $250 million Griffith Base Hospital 
Redevelopment and will result in an increase in construction activity on the health 
campus. 
  
The work includes internal refurbishments to the main medical services building, an 
extension to the Intensive Care Unit and an extension to the Inpatient Unit. 
 
As part of the extension to the Intensive Care Unit, there will be temporary changes 
to how people access the Hospital.  
 
From Saturday 10 August, access to all lower ground floor services will be through 
the main hospital entrance near the Emergency Department. This arrangement is 
expected to be in place until approximately the end of September 2019.  
 
Signage will be in place to direct people who may normally access the Hospital via its 
lower ground floor and an internal lift is available to transfer people between floors. 
 
Disabled parking is available for permit holders immediately outside the Emergency 
Department entrance. 
 
Patients and visitors to Griffith Base Hospital should allow additional time during this 
period of construction activity. 
 
The concept design for the Redevelopment is progressing and will be on public 
exhibition in the coming months.  

 
We appreciate the community’s patience during this period of temporary disruption. 
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